LEAGUE CF WOMEN VOTERS, DECATUR, ILLINOIS
January 2, 1959

The meeting was called to order at 1 pems in the A of C rooms with Mrs.
L. L. Colvis, President, presiding. Present were lirs. Fairs, Hurst, Smith,
Barnes, Auby, Booth, Schlachter snd Cresswell.

The minutes of the last board meeting were aprroved. There was no
Treasurer's report.

Mrs, Colvilis suggested as proposals to the Budget committes that we recommend
increased allowances for postage, for attendance at Chicago meetings and
for local activities and attendance at ares meetings.

Mrs. Auby had no further report and will get a speaker for the February
unit meetings.

Mrs. French sald that folders on Decatur's Water Resources will be mailed
to all members and contributors and urged that everyone attend the unit
meetings this month on Big Creek Land Acqulsition.

Mrs. Barnes reported on the meeting on Local Agenda and Public Relations
she attended in Chicago.

Mrs. Schlachter said there will be a dinner meeting on Thursday, Jan. 29
at the Redwood Inn. Dr. Stephen S. Chang will speak on Formosa dnd Red
Wffhina. Friends and husbands are welcome.,

Mrs., Smith announced an all day Foreign Policy workshop on Wed. Feb., 11lth
to be held at Mrs. Colvis' home. The theme is "New Perapectives in Forédgn
Policy", also the title of a pamphlet to be used in this study.

Mrs. Colvis noted the following elections: Jan.27 - Big Creek Land
Acguisition, Feb. 10 - Street Bond Issue, March 3 = Primary for Council and
April 21 - Election of Council.

The Local Agenda committee is Mrs. C. F. Gebhardt, Ch., Mrs. L. C. Auby, Jr.,
Mrs. C. E. Barnes, Mrs. Ralph Frederickason, Mrs. James Leigh, Mrs. Don
Livergood and Mrs., Thomas Protzman. The Budget committee is Mrs. C. M.
Nicholson, Ch., Mrs., G. R. Cohn, Mrs. E. J, Cresswell, Mrs. John H., Fairs,
Mrs. Dan Gannon, Mrs. Forrest Martin, Mrs., William Miller and Mrs. William
Wlnn. Mrs. Smith moved, seconded by Mrs. Fairs, that these committees be
accepteds CARRIED.

There belng no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

C. O hoaueds/y

Mary C. Cresswell, Secretary.
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